
H E A L T H  A L E R T
N O V E L  C O R O N A V I R U S  ( C O V I D - 1 9 )

FOR GENER AL INFO ABOUT CORONAVIRUS, GO TO
GRHC.ORG/CORONAVIRUS

OR CALL THE  GRHC CORONAVIRUS HOTLINE AT
(520) 550-6079

GRIC:  
www.mygilariver.com
Phone:  
520.562.5132
Email:  
Elizabeth.antone@gric.nsn.us

GRHC: 
GRHC.ORG/Coronavirus
Phone:  
520.550.6079

OEM:  
www.gricsafety.org
Phone:  
520.610.8120 
Email:  
OEM2@gric.nsn.us

Please be advised, beginning Monday, March 16, 2020; ALL visitors will 
be screened for symptoms of COVID-19 upon entry to all GRHC facilities.

Patients and visitors will be checked-in by a GRHC staff member at a 
Screening Station located in the main entrance of all facilities.

COVID-19 Screening Stations by Location:

• Hu Hu Kam Memorial Hospital: Main Lobby, Emergency Department 
Womens Clinic, Life Center, Optometry, New Beginnings, East 
Dialysis and Physical therapy

• Komatke Health Center: Main Lobby, West Dialysis

• Hau’pal Health Center: Main Lobby

• Ak-Chin Clinic: Main Lobby

IMPORTANT PATIENT NOTICE


